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St Andrew's Church
Burnham on Sea
Section D through Tower
As Proposed
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Existing large stone Gibbons
monument on south wall of
tower, to be carefully
repositioned 750mm higher to
allow visibility from Nave once
new partitions are built.

Existing panelled cupboards
located either side of west
door to be removed.

New softwood framed
partition faced with painted
timber panelling and
cornice trims to echo style
of existing cupboards,
forming storage area and
storage cupboard.

New partitions formed to
allow existing west door to
remain in use.

Font to be repositioned
further east towards Nave to
allow circulation around it.
Lower plinth step to be
removed to improve access,
and new soakaway to be
formed


